
February 3, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R Haley

Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Honorable Mrs. Haley,

My name is Chloe Griffith and I am a fifth grader at Huntington Christian School in Huntington Beach,

~CA In fifth gradawe_do a.state project and Lam doing South Carolina. ! havesearchedvour states-tfavel
website and it looks beautiful. I have never been to South Carolina but last summer I was in North
Carolina for the USKidsWorld Golf Championship that was fun.

Iwas hoping you could share some of your ideasand thoughts on why you love your state and any other
information that might be useful in my report and project. I will be in Florida next month and I am trying
to talk my mom and dad to driving up to the state line at least to take a picture of me by a sign, I bet my
teacher would love that and maybe get extra credit.

Thank you for taking the time out of your busy day to read my letter I appreciate it and hope you have a
wonderful day.

~
ChloeGriffith
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